
 

 

 

EMPLOYEE RELATIONS 

8-30-18 

 

 

Members present:  Michelle Beltz, Jerald Ignash & Kenneth Rathje 

 

Others present:  Jamie Learman 

 

Meeting called to order at 8:00 a.m. 

 

The committee met to put together dates for future negations for the union contracts.  These 

dates will be submitted to the union. 

 

The union sent a letter to the committee asking for a representative to be at the table from the 

office union.  The committee was all in favor of adding another union representative to the 

bargaining committee for the upcoming negotiations of the 2019-2021 contracts. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:20 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Admin./Clerk                                                Michelle Beltz, Chairperson 


